
No. Admin/Rect/2025 Date: 08.04.2025

Subject: Call Letters Issued to Shortlisted Candidates for the Selection Process
for the Post of Technical Superintendent - Job Ref. no. 50619925.

Call letters have been issued to the shortlisted candidates, at their registered email IDs,
inviting them to participate in the Selection Process at the Institute, scheduled on
Monday, 28th April 2025, the recruitment exercise for the post of Technical
Superintendent [Job Ref. no. 50619925].

Candidates who have not received their call letters are advised to check the current status of
their application by logging in to the application portal at: https://ep.iitb.ac.in/jobs

In case an applicant’s status reflects "shortlisted" at the application cockpit but he/she has
not received the call letter, the applicant is requested to email his/her Application ID and
Job Reference Number to jobs@iitb.ac.in , latest by Tuesday, 15th April 2025, by 5:45
p.m., to ensure that his/her call letter(s) is/are re-sent immediately.
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